
Notice of Bid Submissions 
 
 
On May 7th, 2021, the City of Perth Amboy received sealed Bids for Spray Injection Patching for 
Pothole Repairs in accordance with the Local Public Contracts Law.  The Bids submitted were as 
follow: 
 

NO BIDS WERE SUBMITTED 
 

 
Questions can be submitted to the Purchasing Office via email at mrivera@perthamboynj.org.  
 
 
       Maria J. Rivera, RPPS 
       Purchasing Agent 
       City of Perth Amboy 
       260 High Street 
       Perth Amboy, NJ 08861 
       mrivera@perthamboynj.org 
       Telephone: (732) 826-0290 Ext. 4010 
       Facsimile: (732) 826-1160 
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